Hovember 3, 1983

Grace Episcopal Bishops Committee met at the Guild Hall at 7:30 P. M. fora meeting. The following members were present Merrill Hunter Lola Boyd, Jim Pearson, George Delay, Harold Rethorn, Ethel Roberts, Rex Page, Warner Boyd and Mildred Rumrill.

The meeting was conduted by the Senior Warden Merrill. The meeting opened with a prayer by Father Robert Wagner who also attened the meeting.

Father Wagner than presented his plan for coming to Madison to serve Grace Church. For the balance of the year and through the month of May 198h we will be having Father Wagner one Sunday a month and Father Hall from Brookings one Sunday during each Month. On a motion by Jim Pearson, Seconded by George Delay the motion was made to try this plan for the seven months a vote was taken and the motion carried. Father Wagner also announced that he will be here for eleven P. M. Christmas Eve services.

Father Wagner also agreed to talk to the Diocese in Sioux Falls about the money we have their in regard to using it for the opperation of the church when needed. At least we would like to have the interest money to use but it is preferred that all of the money be returned to Grace Church and it can be invested here by our own Church Board.

There being a date set for the layreaders to meet with Father Wagnew on Thursday eveningNov. 10.

There being no other business the mesting adjourned.

Mildred Rumrill Sec'y.